Valentine, Velvet, EMNRD

From: Pat Belletto <pbelletto@msn.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 6:42 PM

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] request to comment on Methane Rules
Greetings,

| wish to be given a slot of time to comment on the upcoming Methane rule public hearing.
Thank you

Pat Belletto
pbelletto@msn.com

505-409-2677

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



